
 

Notice 

Advt. No. 1/2019 

 

Please refer to the recruitment Advertisement No. 1/2019(R&P) and subsequent notice on 

ongcindia.com dated 26/07/2019 for the posts of Medical Officer, Security Officer, Finance & 

Accounts Officer, AEE (Environment) and Fire Officer.  

In this regard it is reiterated that the date of recruitment exam (CBT) has not been finalized yet due 

to administrative reasons. The schedule of CBT will be conveyed through email / sms to the 

concerned candidates and through this website www.ongcindia.com as and when finalised.  

Therefore, kindly check this website www.ongcindia.com  for any update on the matter.  

Corporate Recruitment, Dehradun 


